
 

 

 

Date : 8th July 2021 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
 

KLSCCCI’S CERTIFICATE OF ORIGIN ENDORSEMENT SERVICE 
 
 

We regret to inform that in line with the Enhanced Movement Control 
Order (EMCO), KLSCCCI will temporarily suspend the endorsement 
service of Non-Preferential Certificate of Origin (NPCO) during this period 
(3/7/2021-16/7/2021), until further notice. 

 

We seek your kind understanding on the above matter.  

 

Should you have any enquiries, please contact CO Department via tel: 
03-4253 2135 / 011-1765 2038, or email: co.klsccci@gmail.com.  

 

Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
 

HO SOO FONG  
Executive Director 
 


